
Wairoa District Council ... in focus
FOR YOUR DIARY
COUNCIL MEETINGS
25 October:	 10am
22 November:	 10am

CONTACT US
Wairoa District Council

Queen St, Wairoa
info@wairoadc.govt.nz

(06) 838 7309

WE
ARE.
Encouraging you to VOTE 

to help shape your community.

We are 
Local Government.

KIA TŪ, 
KIA MĀIA

Vote and be 
counted Wairoa!

Wairoa 
District Council

We are in the final stretches of 
this year’s local government 
elections and voting closes 
at 12 noon this Saturday, 
October 8. 
 
HAVE YOU COMPLETED 
AND SENT OFF YOUR 
VOTING DOCUMENTS 
YET!!
 
You might still have time to 

get your forms in, but you have to get it done as 
soon as possible for it to count. 
 
I want to acknowledge all those people in our 
community that have assisted with this year’s 
elections.  Nominating people to stand for Council, 
getting people enrolled and encouraging people to 
vote.  We’re really fortunate here in Wairoa in that 
we are a deeply engaged community and I am so 
proud to be the Electoral Officer for the Wairoa 

district and to be associated with a committed and 
caring community. 
 
The Wairoa district had the second highest voter 
turnout in the country in the last elections at 62% 
and we want to take out the top spot this round.  I 
want to acknowledge everyone who has exercised 
their democratic right and voted.  This is a really 
important part of your civic duty to your community 
and it is appreciated.
 
Finally – I want to also thank my colleague Trudy 
Clark who has been the acting Electoral Officer 
throughout this whole process.  During any election 
like this, it becomes very busy for Trudy and I and I 
want to acknowledge everyone who have supported 
us through this year’s elections.
 

KIA TŪ, KIA MĀIA –
Stand Strong Wairoa!

Kia Tū, Kia Māia – Vote and be counted Wairoa!  #Vote2016

COUNCIL FORUM
8 November:	 2pm

MAORI STANDING COMMITTEE
14 October:
12.30pm, Te Reinga Marae, Te Reinga

FINANCE, AUDIT & RISK 
COMMITTEE
9 November:	 10.30am

#Vote2016

6 October 2016

If you did not enrol on the 
electoral roll, you will need to 
cast a SPECIAL VOTE. 

Come into the Wairoa District 
Council offices to see one of our 
electoral officers who can help 
you through the process. 

Do you need 
to cast a 
special vote?

Electoral Officers: James Baty & Trudy Clark
(06) 838 7309 | info@wairoadc.govt.nz | Queen Street, Wairoa


